Petition to Preserve South Valley Farmland

Summary and Cohousing ABQ is a proposed new development in the South Valley that
background would be built on 3.7 acres of farmland next to the Rio Grande. We do not
want this development to be built.

Action We, the undersigned, are concerned citizens who urge our leaders to act now to:
petitioned for « Deny the special use permit for the Cohousing ABQ development
+ Place the 3.7 acres of farmland threatened by this development into
a land trust that would preserve it for future generations
+ Use the farmland for Bernalillo County’s “Grow the Growers”
program to help new and emerging farmers
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https://www.southvalleyalliance.org




